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Medellín, April 30th, 2021  

 

The EPM Board of Directors, in its session of April 30, 2021, approved the appointment of Martha 

Lucía Durán Ortiz as Executive Vice President of Finance and Investments. Martha Durán is an 

Economist from Universidad del Rosario who has a master's degree in Economics from Universidad 

Javeriana. She has more than 16 years of work experience, which includes the financial structuring 

of projects; negotiation and monitoring of public credit operations; and monitoring of strategic 

projects financed by multilateral and second-tier banks. In the residential public utilities sector, she 

has extensive experience in the structuring, execution and management of strategic sector projects. 

Her professional career includes the Ministry of Finance and Public Credit, the Ministry of Housing, 

City and Territory and the Superintendency of Public Utilities. 

  

 

 


